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TRAVEL ADVISORY: Two lanes to close on I-95 southbound for repairs 
 

JACKSONVILLE, FL. – Two lanes of Interstate 95 Southbound over 13th Street in Jacksonville will be 

closed this afternoon for unscheduled maintenance.  

Florida Department of Transportation crews are expected to be on site within the hour. 

It is estimated that the repairs will be completed later today, weather and unforeseen circumstances 

permitting. 
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